
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT Claire Bromberry and Rebecca Oriol to the Nonprofit Community-based
Organization seats on the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council. Both terms will commence
on October 8, 2019, and cease on June 30, 2021.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None 

BACKGROUND: 
On June 18, 2019, the Board appointed several members to the Juvenile Justice
Coordinating Council (C.33). However, there were still two remaining Nonprofit
Community-based Organization seats vacant after these appointments. As a result, the
following recruitment schedule was set.

July 16: First Day of Application Period
August 16: Application Deadline
September 2: PPC Committee Meeting (subsequently rescheduled due to Labor Day Holiday)
September 17: Board of Supervisors Consideration of Nominees 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   10/08/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Lara DeLaney, (925)
335-1097

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  8, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc: PPC Staff   

C. 24

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: PUBLIC PROTECTION COMMITTEE

Date: October  8, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Appointments to Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council





BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
At the onset of this new recruitment, staff also contacted previous applicants to
participate in the interview process. Additionally, The Office of Reentry and Justice
issued a Press Release (Attachment A) on July 16, 2019. 

At the close of business on the deadline date, a total of five (5) new applications were
received. In addition, four (4) previous applicants also submitted applications. These four
individuals met the requirement of serving as a Nonprofit Community-based
Organization representative, and confirmed their continued interest in serving on this
body.

A Special Meeting of the Public Protection Committee was then scheduled for September
30, 2019, to conduct public interviews of the applicants. After review and discussion, the
following two (2) individuals were recommended to be appointed.

First Name Last Name District City Designation
Claire Bromberry 4 Concord Nonprofit CBO Seat
Rebecca Oriol 5 Pittsburg Nonprofit CBO Seat

If the two appointments are approved, a complete roster of the Council membership is
illustrated in Attachment B.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
If not approved, the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council may have difficulty
conducting business without these filled seats.

ATTACHMENTS
Attachment A - JJCC Recruitment Press Release 
Attachment B--JJCC Membership Roster 


